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Hi , 
 
I just wondered if it was a good time to pop and give you an update on CIISA and how things are going. 
 
UK Music announced their commitment yesterday. 
 
https://www.ukmusic.org/news/uk-music-supports-new-body-to-tackle-bullying-and-harassment-in-creative-
industries/ 
 
Warmest wishes, 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

To hel  
p o ec  you  
p ivac  
M c o s ft 
O fice 
p even ed 
au o m ic  
downl ad of 
this p c u e  
f om the  
In te n t 

 

The BFI’s Privacy, Cookies and Internet Advertising Policy can be found here: http://www.bfi.org.uk/privacy-policy 

The British Film Institute is governed by Royal Charter and is a charity registered in England and Wales number 287780. The contents of this e-mail are 
confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, kindly notify the sender that you have received this message in error and 
immediately delete it. Unless you are the intended recipient, you may not forward this e-mail to anybody, nor make any use of its contents. 




